
Curriculum 

Connected Curriculum themes for this half-

term are: 

Class 1 – Amazing Animals & Arctic Adventures 

Class 2 – Passport to Europe 

Class 3 - Earthlings 

Children in EYFS have 

been learning to order 

‘teen’ numbers in 

different ways. 

 

 

 

 

 

They enjoyed  

having tea parties 

and playing in  

role together. 

 

Year one and 

year two have 

been 

investigating 

using ice and 

timers which 

they loved. 

 

Nursery Admission 

Please complete an ‘Expression of Interest’ form, 

available from the school office if you are 

interested in a Nursery place for your child in 

future years.  

Bell Tower 

The repair to the bell tower is underway. This 

should be completed in the near future. Thank 

you for your patience in the meantime. 

SHINE    

On Friday 2nd 

February children 

from the Shine 

programme will be 

hosting their own 

Valentine artisan 

stall along with a 

special raffle to 

help raise school funds.  Please come along and 

support our shining stars for the chance to win 

some amazing prizes! 

Lowry Theatre Trip 

Class three have been reading ‘The Boy at the 

Back of the Class’ recently. As a result, we have 

booked a trip to the Lowry Theatre for them to 

watch a stage version of the story. We are really 

looking forward to this experience. 

Tri-golf 

This half-term class two and class three have 

been experiencing Tri-Golf lessons with West 

Lancashire Sports coaches. 
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Associate Teachers 

Miss Donleavey has been working with class 

three for the last few months. We wish her well 

as she ends the placement at our school on 

Friday. 

Mrs Hogarth has just begun to work with Class 

one. We are looking forward to her working 

with us until April. 

Small School Enhancement 

A group of SCITT Associate teachers are working 

with us in the classes this week. They will be 

working with different groups of children to 

complete work relation to nutrition and healthy 

eating. 

SHARES Holiday Club 

We are a member of the SHARES schools group. 

If you would like to book your child onto the 

Holiday Club, please do so as soon as possible. 

 

Extra-Curricular clubs Spring term 

Thursday Homework Club for Y6 (until 4pm) 

Further clubs will be added after half-term 

SHARES Recruitment 

The SHARES group are looking to recruit 

teachers and teaching assistants to work in our 

schools. Please contact the SHARES office if you 

are interested or would like more information. 

 

Dates for your Diary  

February  

2nd SHINE enterprise event 

9th SHINE Graduation 

12th – 16th Inclusive Half-term holiday 

March 

5th Pupil Parliament – Mayor’s Parlour visit 

21st Easter Bingo 

27th Class three trip to the Lowry Theatre 

28th Last day of term 

April 

15th Return to school after the Easter holiday 

May 

2nd Polling Day/INSET Day 

3rd INSET Day 

6th Bank Holiday 


